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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Savage Bobby <BobbySavage@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 05 April 2018 13:50

To: Planning

Subject: 2018/0614/P ; Euston Road, OS 250 ; 18/1212- TfL response

Dear Andreea,  
 
TfL Borough Planning Reference: 18/1212 
 
Borough Reference: 2018/0614/P 
 
Location: O/S no.250 Euston Road, NW1 2PG 
 
Proposal: Replacing 2x existing kiosk with the installation of freestanding BT panel providing phone and 
Wi-Fi facilities with internally illuminated digital advertisements 
 
Many Thanks for consulting TfL, with regard to the above planning application, TfL has the following 
comments: 
 

• The site of the proposed installation of a freestanding BT panel on Euston Road which forms part of 

the Transport for London Road Network (TLRN). TfL is the highway authority for the TLRN, and are 

therefore concerned that this proposal will affect the performance and safety of the TLRN and 

access to our bus services. The site is within the bus cage area and 24 hour per day, Monday to 

Saturday bus lane.  

 

• The proposed telephone kiosk is at the front of the bus stop cage. This obscures passengers 

waiting for a bus and visibility of the kerb from the bus drivers. This is not acceptable to TfL as it 

impact on use of night services in particular and people with mobility impairments.  

 

• Its limits our ability to extend the bus stop in the future and the ability for passengers to alight and 

board buses, if one or mores buses area already stopped at the stop. This is a busy bus corridor. 

 

• Its also obscures road traffic signs on the footway 

 
For the above reasons, TfL Spatial Planning objects to the application on behalf of TfL.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Bobby Savage  

Transport Planner Apprentice 

Spatial Planning | Transport for London  
9B5 | 5 Endeavour Square | Westfield Avenue| London E20 1JN  
 

| e-mail: BobbySavage@tfl.gov.uk  
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, 

please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, 

please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London 

excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any 

attached files.  

  

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London, SW1H 

0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the 

following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 

  

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry 

out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or 

damage which may be caused by viruses. 
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